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Mid Ohio Valley Ghost Hunters
)



 (
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT HELPED WITH ALL OF THE EVENTS THIS PAST MONTH
)





 (
Holiday in the City Park – 11/17/12 thru 12/31/12
Marietta Christmas Parade – 11/24/12
Belpre Lights Parade – 11/24/12
Civil War Round Table – The Castle & Campus 
Martius
 Museum
)
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 (
GROUP SPEAKING EVENTS
Nothing scheduled at this time.
)










 (
PARA PHOTOS & VIDEOS
If you haven’t done so, check out the pictures and videos that James Moore posted that were caught in the Anchorage.  You can find them on his facebook page or on our group facebook page and on you tube.  They will blow your mind.
)









 (
OTHER 
PARANORMAL ACTIVITIES
Overnight hunts are available at the Anchorage for $35 per person with a minimum of 3 people and a maximum of 10 people.  Contact Tom Moore to book your hunt.
)











 (
COMMUNITY NEWS
)
 (
Have you seen a paranormal movie lately?  Would you be willing to write a review for the newsletter?  If so, e-mail me or bring in a written review and I can add it to the newsletter.   
)
			
 (
The Washington County Historical Society holds their monthly meeting on the first Monday of every month in Marietta at St. Lukes Episcopal Church at 7:30 pm.  They do have a yearly membership fee of $20. 
 For more information   t
heir website is 
www.wchs-ohio.org
.  
The Wood County Historical and Preservation Society holds their monthly meeting on the last Monday of every month in Parkersburg at the Parkersburg & Wood County Public Library at 7 pm.  They do have a yearly membership fee of $15.  For more information their website is 
www.wchps.com
.
)








 (
PARANORMAL MOVIES
Apartment 1303 3D – to 
be  r
eleased
 12/6/12
The Haunting in Georgia – to be released 4/18/13
Mama – to be released 1/17/13
)





 (
Caption describing picture or graphic.
)












HELP WANTED – Do you have something you would like to see in our newsletter?  I would  love to keep the newsletter going and growing.  I need your help.  If you would like to add something to the newsletter, please e-mail it to me at vlwohio@yahoo.com.  Any and all help will be greatly appreciated.


ATTENTION:  Do you have EVPs or experiences from a hunt you were on?  We are trying to keep track of things that happen on the hunts to watch for reoccurring events.  Please get with someone with your story or EVPs so we can add them to our list.  You will receive all credit for any EVPs, pictures and experiences.

Something to think about – Is there a difference between
a ghost and a spirit?  What do you think?
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